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October 9, 2018 

Retaining Wall Rehabilitation along 
Mount Pleasant Road  

Contract: 17ECS-TI-07BE 
Expected Start Date: October 24, 2018 

Expected End Date: December 31, 2018 
*Timeline is subject to change.

The City of Toronto is planning to reconstruct the retaining walls on Mt. Pleasant Road from Carstowe 
Road to Garfield Avenue in the Fall. The retaining walls need rehabilitation and sections of retaining 
wall need to be reconstructed to bring them to a state of good repair.  

The project is part of the Council-approved 2018 Capital Works Program to renew aging city 
infrastructure for current and future needs. 

MAP OF WORK AREA 

WORK DETAILS 

The City’s contractor will: 
• Repair and refurbish the existing retaining wall
• Construct a new solder pile wall
• Construct and install new steel railings
• Restore areas affected by construction
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WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION 

• You may experience dust, noise and other inconveniences. The City will make efforts to reduce
impacts. We appreciate your patience.

Work Hours: Work will take place from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m., Monday to Friday, with 
work after hours and on weekends as required.  

Road and Sidewalk Access: In order to complete the work in a safe manner, there 
will be road and sidewalk restrictions within the construction work area. The east 
sidewalk will be closed but a temporary walkway will be provided adjacent to the 
work area. 

Traffic Management: Efforts have been made to manage traffic in the area for the 
safety of workers, road users and residents. Road users should expect delays and 
increased traffic on nearby main and side streets.  
Two Northbound narrowed lanes next to the walkway will be provided. 
Cyclists will share one of the northbound lanes with vehicles.  

Parking: Parking in the active work zone is not permitted due to space requirements 
for construction equipment and materials. If your parked vehicle affects the 
construction work, it will be re-located with no charge to the owner. Please contact 
parking control for the location of your vehicle at 416-808-2222.   

Restoration: The construction work area will be restored with sod and/or asphalt 
where required. Interlocking bricks, flagstone on a granular base, or other similar 
features that are removed during construction will be replaced. 

NEED MORE INFORMATION? 

If you have questions about the upcoming work, please contact us and quote 17ECS-TI-07BE. 
 

Project Manager 
 

Negar Khalvati, Negar.Khalvati@toronto.ca 

TTY Hearing Impaired Service 416-338-0889
(7 Days a week, 8 a.m. – 5 p.m., closed holidays)

General inquiries 311 

Website toronto.ca/improvements/ward27.htm 

Thank you for your patience.  Building a great city takes time. Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait. 
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